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The teams are being assembled, the planning is in the final stages, and
the meetings are about to begin. So please be in prayer for the
Rectors, Spiritual Directors, teams, and candidates of NFTD Men and
Women’s Weekend #57 as God works in and through the lives of all
involved.

May we all “Be Still and Know That He is God” so that “He Softens Our 
Hearts.”

Jesus Loves you, and so do we!

David and Cathi Poole

Newsletter Couple



From the Secretariat
The position of Treasurer will need to be filled
beginning January 2018. The Secretariat is
recommending Bob Alvis for this position. Please be in
prayer about this decision. If you have any questions
or concerns about this recommendation please
contact Jim Arrington by August 30th at:

(386) 209-1939 or jimarrin@gmail.com

Good day to all. 

You may have heard there is a new Tres Dias moving
into the area, Hurray !!! It’s in Quincy, FL to be exact.
It has the status of “Emerging Community” with the
board of International Tres Dias. It may take up to a
year to have the Candidates for their first weekend.

It will take a lot of service to the Lord. If you are
willing, there may be a place just for you that you fit
right into.

Coastal Georgia Tres Dias is sponsoring the start-up of
this new community. It’s only a 4 to 5 hour drive (one
way) to the Statesboro, GA area; similar to when NFTD
sponsored Tampa Bay Tres Dias.

Point of Contact is Steve Tucker. His email address is
premierwelding11@yahoo.com and phone is (229)
225-7013 or your local Secretariat members can help
you get on board.

De Colores

Jim Arrington 

Chairman NFTD

mailto:jimarrin@gmail.com


Brothers and sisters in Christ,  

It is hard to believe the team meetings are almost here. The team that God has put together is such
a blessing. To be still and let go of things that keep us from reaching our full potential in Christ can
be a hard thing to do. My prayer for all is that the Lord will move us to "Be Still and Know he is
God." God is in control! Please continue to pray for the weekend.

Your Brother in Christ,

Tommy Pafford , Rector # 57



Women’s Weekend #57
October 19 – 22, 2017

Rossie Tullis - Rector

Oh my, it’s getting real! Team
meetings are starting and the Lord is
doing a mighty work getting team and
candidates prepared for what He has
in store. I am excited, humbled and
proud for the honor of serving as
Rector of Women’s NFTD #57. He is
already softening hearts and
preparing us to love on the ladies like
they have never felt His love before.
Please keep the weekend, the team,
the candidates and their families
lifted up as we prepare to do as He
instructs us for the weekend. Pray for
soft open hearts. Pray for unity and
love to flow. Pray for breakthroughs.
Pray for trust to develop . Pray for
peace to reign.

DeColores!

Love, Rossie



Sponsorship
We are getting so excited!!! If Daddy has been whispering someone’s name to you-Let’s get those Applications in. You can go online and fill it

out and it will be emailed to us, or mail them to the P.O. Box that is listed on the application.

Tres Dias is a Community to build up Leaders in the church, so if you have been considering someone ask yourself, “do they have an active

relationship with Jesus?” Talk to them and see if they are even interested in attending a weekend. Make sure they know that it will be a

commitment of time away from their family, job, and the world. If they are married, their spouse must also attend. Answer their questions

honestly, being secretive gives doubt to who we are. Tell them it is a time to be away from the world to be with the Lord to strengthen their

relationship with Him. If you would like to bless them with paying their application fee wonderful (this is not expected to sponsor someone);

However if you are not paying; let them know they will have an expense at sendoff. If you are paying their fee, please don't embarrass them at

sendoff by not paying. Palanca: Collect their palanca letters and get these letters to the campground or to send off. Send off: Get them to the

church for sendoff. If an emergency occurs and they can't attend; please let us know 850-284-1657 as soon as possible. Look after their family

while they are away. Pick them up at closing. Connect them with a reunion group, bring them to the Sequelas. Your most important role is to

cover them in prayer: as you consider them, as they attend their weekend, and on their 4th day!

Remember Sponsorship is the only way someone can attend a weekend. Pray and think of anyone you know who is ready to walk into a

deeper relationship with Jesus. And keep those apps a coming!

Thanks,

Wendell and Annie Tillman, NFTD #40

Pre-weekend Couple



Sequelas
Our August Sequela is set for August 12th at Piedmont Park Church in Tallahassee at 6 pm.

Everyone is asked to bring a covered dish please. If you will need childcare please register your 
child(ren)  by Friday, August 11th by 12 noon.

Also--last call for spending the night at Saint George Island in September. The cost to stay the night 
is $30 per person. This is a camp ground so please bring sheets, blankets, etc. 

We will be having lunch (please bring picnic items to share) on the island then going to St. George 
Christian Retreat.

You will be responsible for evening meal and breakfast. There will not be child care available!

Sunday morning before we leave will are going to have a devotion led by Wendell Tillman 

And if anyone has a guitar they can bring it so we can fellowship. 

Blessings to you!

Lee and Theresa

4th Day couple



Pescadore Orientation
Essential vs. Tradition? How did Tres
Dias begin? What's the difference
between a Rover and a Gopher? What's
behind the curtain? Palanca?
Sequestered?

Find out the answers to these
questions and more at the next
Pescadore Orientation (PO) on
Saturday, August 26th from 9 AM to
11:30 AM at Victory Fellowship Church,
19159 US Hwy 19 N, Thomasville, GA.

If you haven't attended a PO in the last
two years, you are strongly encouraged
to attend. There will be refreshments,
fellowship, laughs, and not to mention
a really cool door prize; you won't want
to miss it.

Your PO Couple,

Rodney & Jessica Whitfield 

Child care is not provided. 


